
 
 
 

Welcome to Gas Industry Co’s News Bulletin, a periodic advisory of new and current consultations, workstream 
developments, publications and presentations. 

In this issue: 
 Draft minutes of 7 – 9 August 2018 GTAC workshop 
 Independent Facilitator for GTAC workshops 
 GTAC workshop 22 – 23 August 2018 – Auckland 

Draft minutes of 7 – 9 August 2018 GTAC workshop 
 

The draft minutes of the 7 – 9 August 2018 GTAC workshop can be found here. Stakeholders may provide high 
level comments on the draft minutes at the start of the workshop on 22 August 2018, or may provide written 
comments by 5.00pm, Friday 24 August 2018. Comments can be made here. 

 Independent Facilitator for GTAC workshops 
 
Gas Industry Co is pleased with the level of stakeholder engagement at GTAC workshops and the quality of the 
discussion between First Gas and stakeholders. We believe that the appointment of an Independent Facilitator 
(IF) has been a valuable addition to the process.  
 
David Smol will be overseas for the GTAC workshops after 22 – 23 August and will be unable to continue in the 
role of IF. To ensure that the workshops continue to be an effective form of engagement, Gas Industry Co has 
appointed Mike Underhill as the IF for the GTAC workshops after 22 – 23 August.  
 
Mike’s experience includes a number of senior roles in the electricity industry including as Chief Executive of the 
Energy Efficiency and Conservation Authority (EECA). 
 
Mike will be attending the GTAC workshop on 22 August as an observer.  

GTAC workshop 22 – 23 August 2018 – Auckland 

A GTAC workshop is scheduled for 10.00am to 5.00pm on Wednesday, 22 August and 9.00am to 
3.00pm on Thursday, 23 August at Bell Gully in Auckland. We ask that stakeholders please register 
through the RSVP process below.  

Please see details below: 
GTAC workshop 22-23 August 2018  
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https://www.gasindustry.co.nz/work-programmes/transmission-pipeline-access/developing/gtac-workshop-7-9-august-2018/draft-minutes-for-comment/
https://www.gasindustry.co.nz/work-programmes/transmission-pipeline-access/developing/gtac-workshop-7-9-august-2018/draft-minutes-for-comment/


Venue Bell Gully 
Level 21 Vero Centre 
48 Shortland Street 
Auckland 

Date Wednesday 22 August and Thursday 23 August 2018 

Time 10.00am to 5.00pm on Wednesday, 22 August 
9.00am to 3.00pm on Thursday 23 August  
(lunch will be available for registered attendees) 
RSVP to Alison O’Connor at latest by Monday 20 August 2018 (please confirm which 
day/s you will be attending) 

*Availability of teleconferencing to be confirmed.  
 

 

 
If you wish to discuss any aspect of this Bulletin, please contact us at info@gasindustry.co.nz or 04-4721800 

 
You have received this email because you are subscribed to Gas Industry Co’s ‘Stakeholders’ distribution list. You can 

manage your subscriptions at any stage using the links below: 
Subscribe to the Stakeholders distribution list or Unsubscribe from the Stakeholders distribution list 
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